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	PRESS RELEASE


Important information for consumers – CTIA changes its seat in Prague
(Prague, 21 May 2021) The General Inspectorate of the CTIA and the CTIA Inspectorate of the Central Bohemia Region and the Capital City of Prague, located at Štěpánská 15, Prague 2, hereby announces that due to the moving to new premises, the availability of some services to the public will be limited from 24 May 2021 to 4 June 2021 inclusive.

V uvedeném termínu nebude možnost osobních návštěv, bude omezen provoz podatelny a činnost informační a poradenské linky. Také bude zhoršená dostupnost telefonických kontaktů na pevných linkách. 

During this period, there will be no possibility of personal visits, the operation of the mailroom and the information and advisory line will be restricted. There will also be reduced availability of telephone contacts on landlines. 

From 1 June 2021, the General Inspectorate of the CTIA and the CTIA Inspectorate for the Central Bohemia Region and the Capital City of Prague will be located at the following address: 

Štěpánská 796/44 (Komerční banka building, entrance from Štěpánská Street, opposite the Lucerna Palace). 

110 00 Prague 1 

Thank you for your understanding.

Contact:       Spokesperson of the CTIA
                                                            Phone:
+420 296 366 233  
                       Mgr. Jiří Fröhlich
                                                            Mobile: 
+420 602 105 376

                                                            E-mail:
mluvci@coi.cz

